
From: George Hill [mailto :hill .georgewil1iam~hotmail .com]
Sent: Friday, September 26, 2014 9:15 AM
To: PUC
Subject: Gas Rates

I received a flier in my gas bill that said Liberty Utilities is requesting an increase to its delivery
service rate. This flier states “a residential heating customer using 797 therms per year is
approximately $131.”

Tell me a single residential heating customer in New England who uses 797 therms per year.

This is a misleading notice. I want to know what the impact will be to the average heating
customer in Manchester, NH.

Liberty Utilities is deliberately deceiving its customers by spreading unrealistic information. I
look to the PUC to force Liberty Utilities to provide realistic information.

Do not approve their request


